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Air flight fare are too much high and in some cases unaffordable. Govt should intervene
and put some regulations on the airline companies to make the air fare lower. This will
help the immigrants to visit their home country and also it will increase tourism in
Canada as well.

Before COVID direct flight to India and return was around $1600 but now it has crossed
$2600. This is insane. Please take some corrective steps to fix this issue.
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